
Stop AAPI Hate

To report a hate incident:
StopAAPIHate.org

#StopAsianHate #StopAAPIHate

We are deeply saddened by and
condemn the rise of violence and
acts of hate rooted in racism and

oppression made against our
Asian American and Pacific

Islander community.



Sierra Madre Playhouse stands
with the victims, families, and
communities affected by the
March 16 attack in Atlanta, as

well as all other incidents of anti-
Asian acts of hate that have

occurred. These events should
not be viewed in isolation, but as

part of a long history of anti-
Asian violence that has seen a
significant increase during the

COVID-19 pandemic.



Together, we must continue
the work of bringing

compassionate and inclusive
pathways for all people of color

to action. Sierra Madre
Playhouse is committed to
serving and celebrating the

artists, businesses, and families
of our local San Gabriel Valley
AAPI community and beyond. 



Let us not just stop AAPI hate,
but also celebrate, uplift,

support, protect, and recognize
the individuals, organizations,

and accomplishments of all AAPI
communities.
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